
Welcome Note To Newcomers
 
Hi Fellow Classmates & Friends of MFHS Class of 1962,

Yes, some milestone reunions are now history, but the celebration lives on both 
here and in future reunions.  Not only that, you can still get caught up and 
reconnect with classmates by joining our friendly, easy to use web site. 

Have you gained a few pounds? It doesn't matter. 

Have you lost some hearing, memory cells, or hair? It doesn't matter. 

Are you cheering a team other than the Packers? Well, forgiveness can be  
arranged.  
 
What really matters is that you consider joining the site and help us reduce the 
number of "Missing" folks we have been unable to locate. 
 
To join, just follow these simple steps: 
  
1. Register here by clicking your name under the "Roll Call" tab, selecting a 
password, and following the prompts. If you have difficulty, please read the tips 
under "Welcome New Users" or contact me for assistance. If you do not have 
regular internet access, perhaps you can ask a family member or friend to 
register for you. 
 
2. Finally, we would appreciate your assistance in reaching as many of the other 
"Missing Classmates" and “Teachers” as possible. There is a sample profile you 
can print out and mail to anyone without internet access. You can access it by 
clicking on "Sample Profile" located in the "Guest Member" category at the 
bottom of Roll Call. 
  
Sincerely,

Bob Dahms 
Site Administrator 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